
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
We are in favor of DENYING the WEGROW use permit. We just purchased our "forever 
home" at 19618 Stinson Rd in March and this would directly affect our well's aquaphor, 
our property value and our family's outdoor enjoyment at our new home. From a real 
estate perspective, I believe this project would negatively impact property values in 
surrounding South Lake communities, which are currently thriving.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Barry Silva & Faylen Silva  


